
 

 

Meeting of the Byron Public Library District 
Decennial Committee 

Wednesday, May 10, 2023 
 
 
Call to order: The meeting was called to order by Barb Clubb at 5:55 PM. Committee 
members attending were Barb Clubb, Jill Grennan, Rachel Hansen, Sean Hosseini, 
Audrey Moon, Beth Murbach, and Susan O’Neil. Also attending was Emily Porter, 
Director. 
 
Absent members: Eric Arnquist and Elaine Breck 
 
Visitors: Audrey Moon 
 
Introduce committee members: All members present introduced themselves. 
 
Appoint Committee Chair: Susan O’Neil was appointed committee chair. 
 
Discuss purpose of committee: The purpose of this committee is to find inefficiencies 
within our local government. 
 
Designate committee members’ workload: Mrs. Porter will take on the workload. She 
will delegate work, as she deems necessary, to members of the decennial committee.  
 
Schedule upcoming meetings: There will be two decennial committee meetings 
during the regular board meeting on September 13, 2023 and October 11, 2023. 
 
Survey of resident members: The resident members felt it was a successful meeting. 
 
Adjournment: Mrs. O’Neil made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion was 
seconded. Meeting adjourned at 6:07 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Beth Murbach 
Recording Secretary 
 

 

 

 



 


